
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: MacKnight, Aisling (HC/SC)
Sent: April 1, 2020 8:02 AM
To: Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: RE: QC holding line

The answer is yes they have already accessed the NESS

Aisling MacKnight
(613) 327-2803

From: Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC) <tristan.laycock@canada.ca>
Sent: 2020-04-01 7:43 AM
To: MacKnight, Aisling (HC/SC) <aisling.macknight@canada.ca>
Subject: RE: QC holding line

Thanks. What do we mean by “passed orders”? Have we sent them anything from the stockpile?

From: MacKnight, Aisling (HC/SC)
Sent: April 1, 2020 7:41 AM
To: Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC) <tristan.laycock@canada.ca>
Subject: QC holding line

Here’s what our DComm has suggested yesterday:

“we have passed orders and will continue to work with QC to help them acquire the PPE they need”

Aisling MacKnight
Office of the Minister of Health | Cabinet de la Ministre de la Santé
(613) 327-2803


